Westpark Elementary School
10117 Westpark Drive 
Benbrook, TX 76126

817.815.7000
Dear Students and Parents,
I would like to welcome you as members and supporters of the Westpark Concert Chorus.  This chorus is a great opportunity for making new friends, learning teamwork skills, providing community entertainment, learning more about different cultures, and challenging your  musical skills.
During the school year, there will be several opportunities for performances at school and around the metroplex.  Some of the chorus’ past performances include participation in the Western Hills High School Pyramid Concerts, singing with the Fort Worth Ballet and Fort Worth Civic Chorus, and joint concerts at Bass Performance Hall in Fort Worth with other FWISD students. The chorus participates in one music concert each semester at Westpark Elementary School.
Rehearsals are Tuesday afternoons at 3:00 – 3:45 pm.  Additional rehearsals may be added as needed for part singing and polishing the music prior to performances.  It is very important that members are present and on time for each rehearsal in order for the organization to be successful. The commitment to the choir is a commitment to the team’s achievement.  Four absences will be allowed per semester for participation. A monthly rehearsal schedule will be provided to each member.
The Concert Chorus’ uniform consists of the following: red, short sleeved golf shirt with Westpark Concert Chorus logo embroidered in white stitching; navy or black dress pants or girls may wear a navy or black skirt; dark shoes. The choir shirt may be ordered through me using a separate order form.
All music will be provided and memorized prior to the performance. Occasionally, black folders will be used to hold music when needed. Lost music and folders must be paid for in order to obtain replacements.
Parents and students will be notified in advance of any performances. For performances away from school, a school bus will be used for transportation. Parents will need to provide transportation for evening performances.
Please sign and return the following page of this letter for chorus participation. I am looking forward to a fun and exciting year. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Sonya Warren-Williams

Music Director

Westpark Concert Chorus
__________________________ has my permission to participate in the Westpark Concert Chorus.  I understand that the commitment to the chorus is for one school semester and agree to help my child regularly attend rehearsals and performances.  I also understand that my child is responsible for any music supplies issued to him/her during the semester.
_________________________

_____________________________

Parent’s Name (print)


Parent’s Signature

_________________________

_____________________________
Parent’s Phone Number


Parent’s Email Address
